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As president of the American Printing History Association, I am pleased to send to
you this roster of our current membership. This computer-generated listing was
prepared under the direction of our Membership Vice-President, Mr. E. H. "Pat"
Taylor. It is our hope that this membership list will facilitate communication
among APHA members and will thus help to encourage the study of printing history
Future updatings are planned. -- Catherine T. Brody, President.
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